
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 12/13/2010 6:46:18 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Halligan, Julie (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: LNG classroom training, tour Tuesday

Paul, Julie,

FYI and following up on our discussion last Thursday, the classroom training for the LNG mobile units 
will be tomorrow at 9:30 a.m. at the SFFD Station 51 in the Presidio. Following that, [Redacted ~ 
the Supervising Engineer for LNG Facilities will be onsite with the equipment at the San Francisco Gas 
Load Center starting about noon on Tuesday (12/14) and all day Wednesday 12/15. The SF Gas Load 
Center is located at the intersection of Illinois Street and 23rd Street. I think CPSD already has these 
dates and times but I just wanted to confirm.

RedactedIf you or your staff plan to visit the Gas Load Center (and at this point, I understand 
Terrance will both be at the classroom training and the Gas Load Center afterward), be aware there are 
Personal Protective Equipment requirements - long pants with no cuffs, shoes that have ankle support, 
long sleeves. If you have your own hard hat, reflective vest, eye protection and gloves, it's best to bring 
those although there will be extras on hand.

and

Trina
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